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Captains Newsletter No. 4 
 
 
There are some grade changes in this newsletter, which come into play in our first week 
back, so please pass this onto team members. 
 
 

Player Grade Changes (effective on and from Monday January 23, 2012) 
 
The following provisional players have now been given a grade: 
 
Glenorchy: Andrew Hills to ITN 8.0 
 Michael Stringer to ITN 6.0 
 Sally Nus to ITN 9.0 
 
Geilston Bay: Laurie Bourke to ITN 7.0 
 Natalie Turner to ITN 7.5 
 
Dominic: Janaya Smith to ITN 4.5 
 Rob Hill to ITN 4.5 
 
Kingston: Rachael Allanby to ITN 7.5 
 
Sorell: Steve Thomas to ITN 6.0 
 Brad Drew to ITN 6.0 
 
Sunshine: Hellen Marmion to ITN 8.0 
 Louisa Marmion to ITN 7.5 
 
Rosny: Dominic Sirone to ITN 7.0 
 
Richmond: Mirella Bywaters to ITN 7.0 
 
 
The following players have had a grade change: 
 
Upgrades: Geilston Bay: Georgie Pridmore to ITN 6.5 
 
 Sunshine: Gary Reed to ITN 8.0 
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Please note, that any players named in a team in the roster book who receive a grade 
change during the season, continue with their original grade whilst playing with the team 
they were named in, however, when filling in for another team, must take on their new 
grade.   
 
For players not named in a team (in the roster book), who receive a grade or a grade 
change during the season, take the new grade at the date specified in the newsletter and 
play as that grade in any matches.   
 
 
60th Anniversary 
This season, the AYC competition is in 60th season.  This is a marvellous achievement and 
one we think is worth celebrating.  The end of season dinner this year will encompass 
anniversary celebrations.  A sub-committee has been established to organise this event.  
Involvement from Clubs would be much appreciated.  We’re after photos, stories or any 
memorabilia which will reflect the history of our competition.  Please talk to your Club 
representative about this event. 
 
The cost to attendees will now be heavily subsidised.  Details to come.  Mark your 
calendars and remember to organise your baby sitters and/or your taxi ride home.   
Saturday May 5.  Alternatively, book a night’s accommodation at the Old Woolstore. 
 
 
Tennis Australia Rules 
It has come to our attention that some Clubs have yellow booklets in their Clubhouses 
called Tennis Australia Rules but it is dated 1993 and is out of date.  We will research 
obtaining more recent ones. 
 
 
Contact us 
To contact us, please email ayctas@gmail.com or alternatively give your Club rep a call. 
 

 
 
 
Julie Fletcher 
President 


